
 

 

  
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Roads off Hurricane Road, Lovesey Avenue 
and Shepherd Street, Hucknall) (20 M.P.H. Speed Limit) Order 2022 (4262) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
 
The new 20mph speed limit zone reflects the built up nature of the new housing development. The roads 
within the development have been designed for a 20mph speed limit with traffic calming and additional 
signs to ensure that traffic keeps to the speed limit. The new speed limit will have zone entry signs at all 
entry points into the development. Currently there are zone entry signs on Lovesey Avenue and Shepherd 
Street. 


